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WILLIAM LAW CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

RE: Summer Inflatables Information

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to be able to bring you our Summer Inflatables event this year.

For those who have not attended before, here is some information about the event.

We have the whole field full of a range of inflatables/bouncy castles. There are a variety of different
inflatables to cater for all age ranges. Your children are free to have two hours of unlimited fun on all of
the inflatables.

There will be two burger vans available to purchase food from, as well as some ice cream vans too.

The event is to be held on Friday 7th July and the timings are 6pm-8pm.

We will be selling wristbands for the children for fast track entrance to the event which saves queues!
Please see the wristband letter attached with information on how to order these and for pricing
information.

Please look out for more information regarding the event on our Facebook page, Parent Pay and posters
around the school. If you have any questions, please e-mail us on:
schoolassociation@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk

We hope to see you all there and look forward to welcoming you to our Summer Inflatables fund raiser!

The School Association! :)



